



Dear All,

Due to the extraordinary circumstances related to the outbreak of the Coronavirus and various travel restrictions being put in place by governments in certain European countries and across the world (*force majeure*), CFE Tax Advisers Europe unfortunately regrets to inform you that **the CFE Forum scheduled for Thursday 02**April 2020 has been cancelled.

For those of you who have already booked their hotel rooms through the CFE Tax Advisers Europe Recommended Hotels' list, please be advised that your reservations can be cancelled free of charge as long as the following rules are respected:

• If you booked your room at the **Renaissance Hotel**: all cancellations must be notified to the Hotel in writing. There will be no charge for cancellations made up to **7 working days** prior to the arrival date. Any cancellations made after **7**

working days prior to the arrival date will be charged at 100%. In order to cancel your reservation, please send an email directly to Ms Catherine Luyckx at Catherine.Luyckx@marriott.com.

If you booked your room at the Aloft Hotel: all rooms can be cancelled up
to 72 hours prior to the arrival date without penalty. After this time, in case of
cancellation, the price of the entire stay will be charged. In order to cancel
your reservation, please send an email directly to Ms Nastasia Patrzek at
Nastasia.Patrzek@aloft.com.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms Chiara Ceccarelli at info@taxadviserseurope.org or at the +32 2 761 00 92.

We are deeply sorry that our Annual Forum will not be able to take place due to the circumstances, and for any inconvenience that this decision may cause. We hope we will be able to welcome you very soon to one of our future events.

With our kindest regards,

The CFE Tax Advisers Europe Team

CFE Tax Advisers Europe

Avenue de Tervueren 188A B- 1150 Brussels

Tel: +32 2 761 00 92

info@taxadviserseurope.org www.taxadviserseurope.org